
2023  
FALL LEAF PICK UP  

 

LEAVES WILL BE PICKED UP  
WITH YOUR REGULAR GARBAGE 

THE WEEKS OF  
OCTOBER 23rd, OCTOBER 30th AND NOVEMBER 6th 

 
Crews will pick up leaves, flowers, bushes, twigs and branches at 

your garbage pick-up site on your regular garbage day.   
Tied bundles of twigs and branches can not exceed 3 feet in length 

with a max weight of 40 lbs. 
 

Leaves should be placed at the garbage pick-up site  
by 7:00 a.m. in the following manner: 
• Secured biodegradable PAPER bags 

• Open top cardboard boxes  
(if you wish to keep your box, put a note on it so the garbage crew leaves it) 

• Open plastic bags 
Leaves will not be picked up in tied bags or closed containers.   

Empty containers (excluding cardboard boxes unless noted) will be 
left curbside. 

 
You are welcome to dispose of yard waste at 

 the compost site located at the end of 23rd Avenue SE  
(near the wastewater treatment facility).   

This bin is open 7 days a week for Dyersville Residents. 
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